
 

   
 

SEPTEMBER 2022 DISTRICT NEWSLETTER 

 

MESSAGES FROM DEPARTMENTS: 
Director of Schools: 

 As we look forward to fall break and time to enjoy different activities or just a little 
relaxation, take a deep breath and reflect on the inner you.  Think about the 
accomplishments you have been a part of, the goals you have reached, and the hopes 
and dreams you are striving to achieve.   

 Remember, sometimes our inner self is our own worst enemy.  Our setbacks, 
restrictions, or obstacles become the issues or problems that we create in our minds 
and then can become relationship barriers.  Our brain chooses information that it 
knows and is trained to understand and discern.  This can be a bias that is created 
over time.  We must listen to the information and discern the information on an 
individual basis.  Then it is up to us what we do with the information to change our 
biases.  Our biases are a heart study, not a book study.  Oftentimes what you think 
about a person is more about what you think about yourself than what you think about 
the other person.  Who you are is more important than what you do.  Getting rid of your 
biases is part of looking for gold and not looking for dirt. 

 I hope and pray each of you have a blessed and relaxing break. 

 
 
 



   
 

Technology: We are working hard to address the ticket requests for computer issues 
and we appreciate your patience. Check out the school website, 
www.crockettcavs.net! 

Special Education:  We are excited to have Mrs. Pam Rigby back in the classroom at 
CCMS after an extended leave.  We have evaluated almost 20 students since the 
beginning of school. So, we are growing at a rapid pace. People know we are the place 
to be!  We are creating a sensory room at the high school in Mrs. Maggie’s Life Skills 
classroom and hope to have an open house prior to Christmas Break.  Mrs. Maggie’s 
class at the high school are planning to work on some community service projects over 
the next few months so be sure to give her students high fives as you see them out in 
the community. 

LEAPs:   The LEAPs program is full of fun activities and guest speakers this year. Our 
students are having lots of hands-on learning experiences.  

 

The LEAPs staff completed their CPR training with a fun training lead by Amanda 
Masters, Gayla Mayfield and Josh Jones. We are so appreciative to have these 
instructors to support our programs.  

Pre-k: Pre-k students enjoyed having grandparents visit to see their wonderful 
creations and see our schools. We are getting ready to have our Teddy Bear Parades 
next month so watch for our pictures.  

 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

Food Service: Friendship Elementary was able to celebrate Grandparent’s Day in 
September with a delicious spaghetti meal. 

 

 
 
 



   
 

Coordinated School Health: Our first Staff Wellness challenge is underway for this 
school year. If you missed signing up for the Fresh Fruit and Veggie Challenge be on 
the lookout for our winter staff wellness challenge that will begin the start of the second 
semester!  

Assessment: Please visit the Crockett County Assessment website linked here: 
https://www.crockettcavs.net/administration/curriculum-instruction-assessment to see 
a list of the assessment information posted. 

Instruction: Math instructional materials will be adopted this school year. If you are 
interested in joining the math textbook adoption team, please send an email to Dawn 
Carmack or Katie Mansfield to let them know your interest.  

Throughout the 2022-23 school year, the Department of Education will offer several 
free additional endorsement programs in Special Education, Secondary Math, and 
English as a Second Language through partnerships with Trevecca Nazarene 
University and the University of Tennessee system.  Contact your principal or Judy 
Hoover if you are interested in adding any of these endorsements.        

ESSER: You can review ESSER on our school website and complete a survey there. 
Here is the link for the survey as well. ESSER Survey 

Newsletter: If you have anything you wish to share in our district newsletter, please 
email Dr. Katie Mansfield at katie.mansfield@crockettcavs.net. We know there are lots 
of great things happening in our district and we want to share them! 

 

https://www.crockettcavs.net/administration/curriculum-instruction-assessment
https://forms.office.com/r/F8neYKVHL7
mailto:katie.mansfield@crockettcavs.net


   
 



   
 

Crockett County Middle and High School Fall Sports Schedules 

    



   
 

                      

 

 



   
 

 

 
District Champions 4th year in a row!  
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